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From: Denny Roark
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Hammersley Road Work
Date: Saturday, January 15, 2022 3:02:59 PM

We live on Hammersley Road.  Our home is on Hammersley Road.  It is my
understanding that we have missed an opportunity to comment on the plans for street work.  I
also understand that the plan includes eliminating on street parking on all of Hammersley and
the addition of sidewalks.  If this is the case: 
1) I want it to be known that we object to total elimination of on-street parking.  Though we
have a driveway that accommodates a couple of visitors, we sometimes have more
visitors than the driveway can accommodate and requires additional on-street parking.  Total
elimination of on-street parking seems unreasonable to me in a residential area.
2) I fear with the addition of sidewalks, we may lose precious front yard space in an already
small front yard creating pedestrians very close to our home.  Or, the same could happen if
sidewalks are added to the other side of the street.  
3) As has been communicated, we have a bit of a speeding issue on Hammersley Road.  Not
only cars, but city buses all speed through here.  I fear with no parking on the street, city buses
and cars will blow by even faster.
PLEASE do not eliminate on-street parking and reconsider the addition of sidewalks.  We
have the bike path, let's not make it more difficult for homeowners.
Thank you.
Margaret D Roark & Daniel J Edlebeck (homeowners)
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